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 Terara Times 

From the Principal 

Farewell to Staff 

Sadly, we are saying 
goodbye to two staff members at 
the end of this year.  

Mrs Julia Buckingham will be 
taking leave prior to her 
retirement and will not be 
returning to Terara PS next year. 
I know she is much loved and 
respected by students, staff and 
our school community for all her 
hard work and contributions to 
making this school such a 
positive and supportive place. 
She will be much missed. Mr 
John Love will replace Mrs 
Buckingham for 2017. 

Mrs Kerri Smith will also be 
leaving as she has accepted a 
long-term temporary position at 
another school. She will also be 
much missed by all and we thank 
her for all of her hard work and 
contributions to Terara PS.  

Welcome to Mr Matt Watt 

Mr Watt was recently appointed 
to Terara PS through the merit 
selection process and will 
commence next year. He brings 
many skills and talents and we 
look forward to working with him 
in 2017. 

I wish a safe holiday, 
Merry Christmas and 
a Happy New Year 
to all of our school 
community. 

Mrs Deb Sansom 

Principal 

Presentation Night 

Tonight 
A reminder that Presentation 
Night will be held at The Nowra 
School of Arts this evening,  

13th  December, 6.30pm.  

All welcome. 

Thank you to all our sponsors 

of Presentation Night. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New 

Year from all the 
staff at Terara Public 

School 

First day for students in 

2017 will be Monday, 

30/1/17. 
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Week 10 Term  4 

13 th December 2016              
 

Week 10 

Mon:    Tuckshop 

Tues :  Presentation  

             Rehearsal &   

             Presentation Night,  

             Nowra School of  Arts 

Wed :    Wet n Wild Reward Day 

Thurs :  Thank you  morning tea 

              for volunteers & 

              Carol singing 

Fri:       Talent Quest 

              No Tuckshop 

               Last day of term 

 ************************************* 

Electronic Communication 

If you too would like to have 

the newsletter emailed to you 

please contact the school or 

email your details to the    

following email address: 

terara-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
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